
Provincial Winter Fair Award 
 
The Provincial Winter Fair (PWF) Committee is pleased to announce an annual 
award in the amount of $1000, thanks to the generosity of our sponsors and silent 
auction buyers. We are committed to presenting the award for the years (2022, 
2023, and 2024), provided there are qualified applicants, and will reassess for 
future years based on sponsorship and the growth of the fund.   
 
Anyone wishing to donate to the fund can do so at the BC Interior Community 
Foundation, to the Provincial Winter Fair Award Fund.  
 
Members can win this award only once.  

 
Applicants who meet the following criteria are encouraged to apply:  

- Have completed high school and enrolled in a post secondary institution in year of 
application (for example enrolled in post secondary for current school year as of 
September of the fair to win at current PWF) 

- Must be a current PWF exhibitor in 4-H or Open division in year of application 
- Must be a current or previous 4-H member 
- Must have been PWF Exhibitor for three of the five years prior to year of application 

 
Award to be selected by an ad hoc committee appointed by the PWF Committee based on 
the following criteria:  

● 4-H achievements and participation 
● PWF involvement 
● Scholarship (based on high school and post secondary [if applicable] transcripts) 
● School and community involvement 

 
Completed applications must be emailed to pwfscholarship@gmail.com 
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